
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/14/2016 10:54:29 AM
Subject: FW: refugee info

Attachments: Letter from Gov. Haley to Chairman Cole.pdf

Need to also get our hands on the backgrounder we previously used on an upstate reporter I believe on the refugee 
program. We’ll discuss why.
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 1:06 PM

To: Shain, Andy

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: refugee info
 
Andy,
 
Here is the information we have previously sent regarding refugees in South Carolina.
 
Attached you will find a Letter from governor Haley to Chairman Cole and the Spartanburg delegation regarding 
Syrian refugees.
 
Video discussing Syrian refugee situation during a media availability (0:51 to 7:00): here
 
Letter sent to Secretary Kerry: here
 
ON BACKGROUND: We are aware that two Syrian refugee families are being resettled in South Carolina - one family 
of two has already arrived and we have been informed that a family of nine have been approved for resettlement.
 
There has been no communication from the federal government to the governor's office that these Syrian refugees 
were being resettled in South Carolina.  One of the benefits of our state administering the Refugee Resettlement 
Program State Plan is access to this type of notification. Only through our partnership with the South Carolina 
Department of Social Services and the resettlement agency, did we learn that Syrian refugees were arriving in our 
state.
 
We communicated to our law enforcement partners that Syrian refugees are arriving in South Carolina and trust that 
they will ensure proper measures are taken for security purposes.
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